## **DISCLAIMER**

Electronic versions of the exhibits in these minutes may not be complete.

This information is supplied as an informational service only and should not be relied upon as an official record.

Original exhibits are on file at the Legislative Counsel Bureau Research Library in Carson City.

Contact the Library at (775) 684-6827 or library@lcb.state.nv.us.

## Geddes, Jason Assemblyman

From:

Wood, Gary [garyw@energyefficiency.com]

Sent: To: Monday, April 07, 2003 9:35 AM 'JGeddes@asm.state.nv.us'

Cc:

'clinvill@gov.state.nv.us'; 'dmcneil@dbi.state.nv.us'

Subject:

Assembly Bill draft for Performance Contracting in the State of N evada

Dear Assemblyman Geddes,

I appreciated the opportunity to meet with you to discuss the current draft

of your bill. Speaking for my company e.three, we feel the proposed bill is

very workable from industry's standpoint and support its implementation. The provision allowing the agencies to select OSPC's based on their qualifications should result in a partnering arrangement that will ensure

the success of the program. I offer my assistance in helping to formulate

the implementation process once the bill is ratified and signed.

Sincerely,
Gary A. Wood
V.P. Operations
e.three